
second choice. Mr. Boutain disagreed with the recommendation, as neither of the two 
applicants recommended would be immediately available during the hours when he 
wants them to work. He stated that he believes that the assistant should work around the 
manager’s schedule, not the other way around. His top choice was Nancy Planteen and, in
his opinion, she was the best fit for the job. After much more discussion, Mr. Boutain 
stated that, in his opinion, the park board did not care about the park manager’s 
responsibilities, and he gave his verbal resignation. In response to request from 
Commissioner Hosford that the resignation be put in writing, Mr. Boutain refused to 
submit a written letter of resignation.


